
 
 

Department of Transportation (MCDoT) 

Director’s Report – June 7, 2017 
 

 Forsythe Creek Bridge Replacement on Reeves Canyon Road, County Road 219, M.P. 

0.46:  MCDoT replacement of the structurally deficient railcar/timber bridge.  Pursuant to Board 

Resolution Number (No.) 16-045 (April 5, 2016) bids for MCDoT Contract No. 160022, for the 

above referenced project, were opened as scheduled on Thursday, May 4, 2017.  Mercer-Fraser 

Company of Eureka, California, was deemed the apparent "low bidder" for this project with a bid of 

$1,642,978.00. The Engineer's Estimate for the contract was $1,511,322.20. 

  

 Low Bid            $1,642,978 

 Contingencies            $   164,000 

        Construction Contract Total          $1,806,978 

  

 Anticipated Construction Support         $   216,000 

  

      Anticipated Project Construction Cost Total         $2,022,978 

  

Working Days:  135 

 

 2017 Corrective Maintenance Overlay and Base Repairs Project on Various County 

Maintained Roads:  Pursuant to Board Resolution No. 17-035 (March 20, 2017), bids for MCDoT 

Contract No. 170001, 2017 Overlays & Base Repairs on Various Mendocino County Roads were 

opened as scheduled on Thursday, May 11, 2017.  Granite Construction Company of Ukiah, 

California, was deemed the apparent “low bidder” for this project with a base bid of $1,852,202.50. 

The Engineer’s Estimate for the contract was $1,651,165.00. Argonaut Constructors had been the 

apparent low bidders but withdrew under California Public Contract Code Section 5100 to 5107 due 

to a mistake filling out the form. 

 

 Base Bid $1,852,202.50 

 Contingencies                                                                                     $   190,000.00 

 Construction Contract Total                                                               $2,042,202.50 

 

 Anticipated Construction Engineering $     33,000.00 

 

 Anticipated Project Construction Cost Total                                     $2,075,202.50 

  

Working Days:  20 

 

  Seasonal Road Closures Ended May 12
th

:  Announcements were sent out to emergency 

services providers and stakeholders on our notification list advising County residents that as of May 

9, 2017, seasonal road closures ended at the following four County Maintained Road segments:  

Fort Bragg Sherwood Road, County Road (CR) 419, Milepost (MP) 5.08 to MP 27.54, Ten Mile 

Road (CR 506) MP 0.18 to MP 1.68, Navarro Ridge Road (CR 518) at MP 8.82 to MP 13.10, and 

Usal Road (CR 431) MP 6.26 to MP 24.30. 


